
 

AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 

TO: FRUITA CITY COUNCIL AND MAYOR 

FROM: MIKE BENNETT, CITY MANAGER 

DATE: OCTOBER 18, 2022 

AGENDA TEXT: PRESENTATION – Mayor Kincaid and the Fruita City Council will present former 

City Council member Heather O’Brien with a gift of appreciation for her two years 

of service on the City Council and as Council Liaison to the Parks and Recreation 

Advisory Board and Planning Commission  

  

BACKGROUND 

Former City Councilor Heather O’Brien was elected to the Fruita City Council in April of 2020. She was 

subsequently appointed as the Council Liaison to both the Fruita’s Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 

and Planning Commission. On September 6, 2022, Heather resigned from the City Council to be able to 

dedicate herself fully to a new position with School District 51.  

The Mayor and City Council will recognize Heather O’Brien and present her with a gift of appreciation 

for her two years of service on the Fruita City Council as well as her service as Council Liaison to the 

Parks and Recreation Advisory Board and Planning Commission. 

 


